
 

 

White Christmas 
December 19, 2010 

Please be in prayer about how  you can show the love of 
God to hurting and needy families this Christmas.  We 
want to be a light in our community that draws people to 
Christ.  Please help us shine His light to others. 
A list of food items for each class to provide will be pub-
lished in the next issue of Highlights. 

We appreciate your generous support of the College 
Park GA’s!  The sale of craft items at the Fall Festival 
allowed our girls to raise $260 to purchase care items 

to be distributed by The Shepherd Center during their annual Christmas 
Banquet.  Projects like this one teach our girls that they are never too 
young to be the hands and feet of Christ.  Thank you, thank you, thank 
you for helping us with the lesson... 

Biblical Recorder 
Many of our members subscribe to the Biblical Recorder at a special dis-
count rate.  Based upon our current number of subscribers, the annual 
price is $13.79 per member.  If you would like to subscribe, please bring 
your payment to Gail Holland in the church office no later than Monday, 
December 6. 

POINSETTIAS FOR ADVENT SEASON 

This year we will decorate the Sanctuary with poinsettias.  If you would like 

to give a plant in honor of, or in memory of someone, please complete the 

form below and return it to the church office along with your payment, no 

later than Sunday, November 28. The price is $10.25 per plant.  

 

Placed by: _____________________________________________ 

 
In  Honor of:___________________________________________ 

 
In Memory of:__________________________________________ 

Mission Giving Plan Choices 
College Park members have the option once per year of choosing from 3 
giving plans for your budget gifts.  If you have previously made a giving 
choice, it will remain in effect until you change it by filling out a new 
form.  If you have not previously chosen a plan or wish to make a new 
choice for 2011, you will need to do so by December 31, 2010. 
Forms for making your choice are available on the table in the Informa-
tion Lobby on the lower level.  If your plan choice is to remain the 
same, please do not fill out a new form. 

2011 Contribution Envelopes 
Contribution envelopes for 2011 are now available in your Sunday School 
classrooms.  Please pick them up now, but continue to use your current 
envelopes through the end of the year as some envelope numbers do 
change at  year-end.  Those who are not enrolled in Sunday School may 
find their envelopes on the table in the Information Lobby on the lower 
level. 

A gracious note of appreciation has been received and posted on the bul-
letin board from Betty Poe. 


